
                                                  SUNDAY 19th JANUARY 2020 
 
 

A Community United by Faith in Christ, living out Worship, Welcome & 

Witness 
Welcome to St. Hilary’s today, please do join us for refreshments following our services 

today. 
If it is your first visit here, we would love to get to know you more – so please make 

yourself known to one of the welcome team. 

TODAY’S SERVICES 
Sunday 19th January 

THE SECOND SUNDAY OF EPIPHANY 
Guest Speaker: Mike Gilbertson, Archdeacon of 

Chester  
Also Matt Bentley’s final visit to St Hilary’s as 

Fusion Youth Worker 
10.30am All Age Communion with Sunday Club 

TODAY’S BIBLE READINGS 
Sunday 19th January 

THE SECOND SUNDAY OF EPIPHANY 
10.30am:  

1 Corinthians 1 : 1 - 9 (NT p 162) 
John 1 : 29 - 42 (NT p 88) 

 

SERVICES NEXT WEEK 
Sunday 26th January 

THE THIRD SUNDAY OF EPIPHANY 
10.30am All Age Worship 

BIBLE READINGS NEXT WEEK 
Sunday 26th January 

THE THIRD SUNDAY OF EPIPHANY 
10.30am 

1 Corinthians 1 : 10 - 18 (NT p 162) 
Matthew 4 : 12 - 23 (NT p 3 

Monday (20th Jan) 

 
Tuesday (21st Jan) 
 
Wednesday (22nd Jan) 
 
Thursday (23rd Jan) 

Friday (24th Jan) 

Saturday (25th Jan) 

12.00pm 
12.30pm 
9.15am 
7.30pm 
9.30am 
4-6.00pm 
10.00am 
9.15am 
4.00pm 

Midday Prayers 
Lunch Club 
Morning Prayers 
PCC Meeting (Side Chapel) 
Bowling Club – All Welcome (In Church) 
Piano Lessons 
Holy Communion 
Morning Prayer (Side Chapel) 
Messy Church 

Prayers 
Prayer Cycle-Please pray for the following people and places within our parish this 
week: Air Cadets, Army Cadets, Prospect Vale, Beverley Road, Leyburn Road. 
For the bereaved families of: Chris Harrison and Veronica Neilson 
For those living in Care Homes: Catherine Godfrey. 
For the healing, hope and strength of: Lesley Gillespie, Jimmy Houghton, Keith 
Harris, Chris Harrison, Helen Godfrey, Bob Romanoff, Dorothy & Sheila Prestwich, 
Andy & Nicolas Coombes, Margie Smith, Chris Roberts, Ralph Young, Alan Ward and 
Jason Kirkham. 



 www.sthilarywallasey.org.uk 
Facebook: StHilaryWallasey 

Twitter: @StHilary’s 

 

Rector:  Alan Ward 638 4771 
Curate:                  Richard Avery         07784 422758 
Churchwarden:  Jimmy Houghton 07731 898288 

For the World- 

 Pray for those fleeing war torn countries. 

 Pray for those affected by terrorism. 
For the Parish- 

 Pray for those at Messy Church. 

 Pray for those starting Christianity Explored. 

 For all those suffering and in danger in war zones 
everywhere. 

COLLECT FOR THE SECOND SUNDAY OF 
EPIPHANY 

Eternal Lord, 
our beginning and our end: 

bring us with the whole creation 
to your glory, hidden through past ages 

and made known 
in Jesus Christ our Lord. 

Amen. 

Notices 
TODAY - Welcome to Archdeacon Mike Gilbertson is 
our speaker. This is also Matt Bentley's final Sunday 
visit to St Hilary's. Please come and join us if you can 
CHRISTIANITY EXPLORED - This is a 7 week course 
which introduces the basics of Christian faith by 
studying Mark's Gospel. We hope to run it in the 
spring term but details such as day of the week are 
not finalised. If you are interested, please fill in the 
form available in church and we'll keep you informed 
SERVICES –We continue with 10.30am services for the 
time being, to be reviewed at the next PCC meeting.  
FUSION YOUTH CLUB - As Matt Bentley is now moving 
into a new role with Wirral Youth for Christ, we need 
of an expanded team to help to run the Fusion youth 
club if it is to continue to run on Friday evenings. Let's 
unite in prayer about this. 
CAP WIRRAL DEBT COACH WANTED – CAP want to 
replace our Debt Centre Coach during 2020 to support 
the Debt Centre Manger in running CAP Wirral Debt 
Centre. A coach needs to be able to support clients on 
their journey to become debt free, through home 
visits and ongoing support. This must be done in a way 
that reflects the Christian faith and core values of the 
charity. The minimum time commitment is 8 hours a 
week comprising 2 sessions of 4 consecutive hours. As 
the work involves working with vulnerable adults, a 
DBS check will be required and a basic safeguarding 
course will need to be completed. Initial training will 
be given at Head Office in March 2020. Please contact 
Moira Nelson for more details (07583123169) 
SOCIAL SUPPORT - Hate waste and know families who 
could do with saving a few bob? Claremount 
Methodist Church have set up a Social Supermarket 
that stocks out of date (but perfectly useable) basics 
from supermarkets and sells them at discount prices. 
There is no means testing or tokens needed: just turn 
up to Claremount Wed, 9-11, Thurs 3-6; Fri 12-3. 
Further information from Amanda Pauls 6392001 
MESSAGE IN A BOTTLE - Claremount Methodist  

Church Saturday 25th January 12 midday til 3p.m Soup 
and Bread lunch (free - donations welcome) . A chance 
to hear how you can help care for God's creation and 
send a message to the world's largest plastic polluter. 
Speakers from Tearfund (Rev Richard Avery),The Little 
Collector, Wirral Climate Change, Retthink CiC, British 
Divers Marine Life Rescue, Wirral Environmental 
Network. Come along, drop in for all or part of the 
programme and bring along a used Coke, Sprite, Smart 
Water or Innocent Smoothie bottle. Speak to Richard if 
you need further information. 
SUPPER CLUB- The first supper club will take place on 
Thursday 30th January at 6.30pm. If people have dietary 
needs, please inform Jules. The dinner will be a beany 
sausage casserole and baked potatoes and tea/coffee 
and homemade cakes. After supper there will be a 
jigsaw puzzle competition! There is a cap at 30 people. 
Anyone is welcome. There is no charge, however if 
folks feel they want to make a donation on the night -
there will be a box available.  
MOSSLANDS SCHOOL - As part of their Duke of 
Edinburgh award project, Mosslands school is trying to 
trace all ex pupils of the New Brighton Elementary 
School and The Wallasey Central School for Boys (now 
Mosslands school) who died in the two World Wars. 
They are going to France as part of their award and 
want to lay a poppy at the graves of Mosslands war 
dead. They also want to put up a plaque in school. 
Please write down the name of the person, their rank 
and if possible the year they died and pass it on to 
Barbara Murphy. 
FOOD BANK - Continue to be delighted whenever we 
do a drop off from St Hilarys so a big thank you from 
them.  The latest list of things they are asking for are: 
Tinned meat, tinned vegetables (incl potatoes), pasta 
sauce, coffee, jam, tinned fruit, packet soups, sugar, 
instant mash, UHT milk, custard and squash.  They still 
have plenty of beans!  Thank you for your 
support.  Beverley & Caroline 

Our prayer lists will be updated at the end of each month. Please contact Lisa Sheridan at 
lisa.sheridan25@outlook.com  to add anyone to our prayer lists or for any other notices.  The cut off time for any 

additions to the newsletter is lunchtime on the Thursday before publication. 

mailto:lisa.sheridan25@outlook.com

